
 
 

 
 

Drap-Art Market 2025 in plaza Real 
Open Call Guidelines 

 
 

-​ To participate in the call, you must have the Drap-Art membership fee up to date and all 
payments from the previous season settled. 
 

-​ The first scoring criterion is that the product must be made from recycled materials, be 
original, and artistic. 
 

-​ Priority will be given to products made from recycled materials, then to products made 
from sustainable materials, and finally to those made purely through craftsmanship. The 
latter will only be accepted for substitutions. 
 

-​ To ensure the market has a diverse and non-repetitive offer, the best projects of the 
same type of product will be selected. 
 

-​ Also taken into consideration will be: 
o​ That all required documentation is submitted: 

▪​ The completed form. 

▪​ At least 4 high-resolution jpg or png photos of the products to be 

exhibited and sold. 

▪​ A photo ID and DNI or NIE+Passport of the applicant. 

o​ The quality of the product photos submitted with the form and a good 
explanation of the products and their relation to recycling. 

o​ The commitment of the applicants to attend every Saturday of the season. 
o​ The prompt submission of the required documentation to complete all 

procedures. 
o​ The prompt submission of the material needed to promote the market and its 

exhibitors, especially high-quality product photos. 
o​ The adherence to payment deadlines. 
o​ The seniority as a Drap-Art member and as a market participant, with proven 

responsibility, a cooperative spirit, and alignment with Drap-Art's values. 
o​ Active involvement in the association and its projects. 
o​ The exhibition design of the booth and the presentation of the products. 

 
All documentation must be submitted by February 15, 2025, to: 
 
info@drap-art.org 
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